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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2019-20 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on January 16, 2020 does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for December, 2020:

· Isiah Davis (Central Hardin High School senior), Mark Dutton (John Hardin High School senior), Paul Mausser (John Hardin senior), Alex Nichols (Central Hardin senior) and Roy Wickware (John Hardin senior) worked through their Information Technology Pathway at the Hardin County Schools Early College and Career Center to repair and donate computers to Helping Hand of Hope and Mission Hope for Kids.  Both agencies are local non-profits that provide assistance to those in need.  They gave 35 computers, monitors and keyboards to each agency with the purpose of their redistribution to students who may not have a computer workstation or at home or who may not have computer access outside of school.  They could also be used at the agency for client assistance as well.  The computers were donated to EC3 by Bluegrass Cellular.  

The students worked on their own time to make the necessary repairs and distribute them during the winter break.  

· Pam Earles is the office manager at Cecilia Valley Elementary School, however, if you were to visit on any given day, you would see her filling the role of nurse, secretary, teacher or principal. Mrs. Earles' willingness to help others during the school day, often keeps her at work into the evening hours. In addition to being kind to all, she is professional, trustworthy and one of the hardest workers you will ever encounter. Taking pride in our school and culture, Mrs. Earles works tirelessly to ensure those who enter our doors feel welcome and respected. She is truly the heart and soul of Cecilia Valley. 
· Hardin County Sheriff John Ward and his department work diligently to ensure the safety of our students and staff.  
He and his office have traditionally supplied School Resource Officers at North Hardin High School and College View Education Center.  When HCS staff asked Sheriff Ward about the possibility of placing additional officers at the five middle schools with frequent visits to the elementary schools, he never batted an eye.  

Sheriff Ward is literally always a phone call away.  Whenever our administrators call, he and his deputies always provides immediate aid in maintaining security.  Sheriff Ward does not have the word “no” in his vocabulary and is dedicated to keeping our schools safe.  His friendly demeanor brings calm to every situation and his deputies always respond in the same fashion.  Hardin County Schools has a true friend in Hardin County Sheriff John Ward and the Hardin County Sheriff’s Office.  
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